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Ref: 2015/2184/TC Contact Camden
Engs: Paru Bhudia Culture and Environment Directorate
Tel: 0207 974 London Borough of Camden
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
Owner/Occupier London
Flat A WC1H 9JE
Tel: 020 7974 4444
162 Drury Lane Fax: 020 7974 1898
London
WC2B 5QF www.camden.gov.uk

Dear Resident
PUBLIC CONSULTATION - THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT

We have received a request for a consent to place tables and chairs on the public footway and we
would like to hear your views. If we grant the consent, it would be valid for one year. The details of the
application are:

PREMISES: Jar Kitchen, 176 Drury Lane, London, WC2B 5QF
PROPOSAL: To place 2 tables and 4 Chairs

Monday to Friday 9:00 - 23:00

Saturday 11:00 - 17:00

New Application on the public highway

If there is no seating plan on the back of this letter, this is a renewal of consent and the amenities
detailed above are the same as their previous consent, but the times may have changed.

Please let us have any comments by emailing your comments to ppp@camden.gov.uk or alternatively
write to the above address. Please ensure that you quote our ref: 2015/2184/TC and state your name
and address.

If you are unable to comment using the email address or in writing, you may also call Contact Camden
on 020 7974 4444 and give your comments over the telephone. Any comments need to be received by
our team within 28 days of the date of this letter.

Unfortunately, we cannot give you a detailed answer to your reply, but we will acknowledge your reply
and consider your comments before we decide whether to issue the premises with a consent.

We will send everyone who replies to this request a letter detailing the Council's decision based on the
outcome of the consultation.

If you have any further enquiries relating to this consultation please contact Paru Bhudia on the number
above. Thank you in advance for taking part in this consultation.

Yours sincerely,

Afshar Ahmad
Customer Service Processing Manager

Director
Ed Watson



| object to the proposal: | do not object to the proposal; D T
Please state reasons for your opinion:

Whilst <he pavement width exceecds 2.0 it is enly a small width
extension to the pavement specifically for traffic ¢alming measures
and not & uitable to place Tables and Chairs thereon,

The Pedestriun footfall is extensive in both directions and with the -

placement of several'a' Bourds, unlicensed impeding the Pedestrian
flow, the obstacle of Tables & Chairs will force Pedestrians onto tae

road.

Please state your name if it does not ear in the address above:
dr @ R Weir .

Date; 20tk April 2015

Director
Ed Watson



